
    Have a good weekend!  Best wishes Kate Powell 

Mythical Creatures Book Week has been another great 

success this year and the children have loved the books 

that they have studied all week. Look out next week for 

updates on what they all did. Well done Team Bartons.  

Red Nose Day - Friday 17th March 

Friday 17th March is Red Nose day so come to 

school in non-uniform for the privilege of paying £1. Feel 

free to wear your red nose or any other official red nose 

day merchandise. It’ll be fun;  it’s Creative Arts day too.  
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Parent Consultation Evenings 

Thank you to everyone who came to Parents Evening this 

week. It was great to see so many of you. We’re sorry that 

there were some system booking errors for Hazel class. 

This was a technical issue that was out of our control. 

Thank you for your patience and for signing up manually 

Useful Diary Dates 

15th March: Messy Church after school 

17th March: Creative Arts day & Red Nose day (£1)  

20th - 24th March: Year 6 Residential to PGL 

31st March: Last day of term 

3rd April - 14h April: Easter Holidays 

17th April: Back to School 

19th April: Messy Church after school 

4th May: Class Photographs 

8th May: Kings Coronation Bank Holiday - school closed 

9th - 12th May: Year 6 SAT’s - all Year 6 children must 

attend school and no absence will be authorised. 

15th May: Outdoor Learning day 

17th May: Messy Church after school 

29th May - 2nd June: HALF TERM  

5th June - 9th June: Enrichment Week -focus on STEM 

16th June: Non-uniform day in return for Summer fair items 

21st June: Messy Church after school  

23rd June: Summer Fair - 3.30pm - 5pm. 

30th June: Sports Morning starting at 9.30am.  

Netball at The Regis School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week, our Year 5/6 Netball Team competed  in their 

first friendly tournament with the other local Bognor 

Schools. The children had worked really hard to prepare 

for these games and represented Team Bartons extremely 

well. Well done everyone!  

Easter Egg Raffle   

Coming Soon! The announcement  of our 

egg-stravaganza Easter egg raffle. Your 

chance to win one of 3 brilliant Easter egg hampers. 

Seesaw 

Please can I remind parents that Seesaw is a facility for us 

to set homework and to send out helpful school 

announcements to you. It is not a messaging service 

where you report illness or absence. These messages 

need to go to the school office via ParentMail or by 

telephone message. Teachers don’t check Seesaw 

everyday and are not required to monitor messages of 

that kind. If you need to speak to a teacher then please 

catch them at the  door or make an appointment. Thanks. 


